
 
 

3​rd​ October 2018 
Dear Parent/carers of Year 6 pupils  
 
Please could you fill in the slip below in order to inform school of your choice of secondary school 
provision for your child in September 2019. 
 
All applications to the local authority will need to be placed by 31​st​ October 2018 in order to secure 
places. You can apply to the Local Authority either online or by post.  
 
If you have not yet made your decision or would like to speak to a member of staff please do not 
hesitate to contact Ms Senior. 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
A Moor  
Principal 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Student name: 
 
Applied  
Not yet applied   
 
First Choice  
Second Choice  
Third Choice   
 
Please return this slip to school at your earliest convenience. 


